
 
The School Age Program is excited to host our 5th Annual Prom Night!   

What: BCLC is hosting an end of the year dance party for all school aged children.  

There will be music, snacks, dancing, and fun!  The event will be safely supervised 

by BCLC staff.  Children are welcome to bring friends outside of BCLC if each child 

purchases a ticket and has a signed consent form.  There will be no “dates” 

When: Friday June 21st 6:00pm – 7:30pm 

Where: 550 Cabot St, Beverly: School Age Program Center 

Details: Tickets will be sold for $5.00 per child 

Parents and Guardians may enjoy a night out, as this is a supervised event! 

We will enjoy our “Dancing through the Decades” themed prom by wearing 

outfits inspired by our favorite decade and listening to hit songs from the 70s, 

80s, 90s, and early 2000s.   

Tickets will go on sale June 3rd at the front desk.  This event will sell out quickly!  

We will give priority to enrolled BCLC children first, and then we will welcome 

friends! 

 

All proceeds will go to the School Age Summer Fund to ensure your children have the best summer ever! 


